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SURREY COUNTY COUNCIL 

 
 
 

 
LOCAL COMMITTEE (REIGATE & BANSTEAD) 
 
DATE: 14 DECEMBER 2015 

LEAD 
OFFICER: 
 

DAVID CURL, PARKING STRATEGY AND IMPLEMENTATION 
MANAGER 

SUBJECT: FORMAL PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
 

DIVISION: TADWORTH, WALTON AND KINGSWOOD 
 
 

One formal public question has been received from Ms Gillian Hein: 
 
The Council has recently proposed a number of parking changes in Tadworth but these are 
piecemeal and there have been strong objections from residents. Is it possible to have an 
overall plan for Tadworth which takes into account problems of through traffic using 
inappropriate  residential streets, commuter parking pressures and congestion points? The 
current parking proposals to deter commuter parking will increase traffic speeds and push 
commuter parking further out onto streets currently unaffected. 
 
David Curl, Parking Strategy and Implementation Manager responds: 
 
As part of the 2015/16 Reigate and Banstead Parking Review we included a number of 
proposals around Tadworth intended to help manage parking in the village. We have been 
reviewing the consultation responses and do not plan to go ahead with any where there are 
a significant number of objections. The feedback we have received from this consultation 
process will help us shape any further proposals and the council’s parking team will work 
with the county councillor and residents’ groups to achieve the best balance of restrictions in 
the village through our borough wide parking review process. 
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